
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Praying friends,                October 2016 Update    

 

We wanted to continue to thank everyone for faithfully praying for our family as we have been 

on the road. We also wanted to give an update on our support level. We currently stand at 86.5 % 

of our support, and after visiting so many churches this fall, we expect this to improve much in 

the weeks to come. We are looking to leave for the field mid-February of 2017 if our support 

comes in. 

We did want to ask that everyone continue to pray for our visas. They were submitted them in 

some time ago and are expecting to have the results back within the next few weeks. We would 

specifically ask everyone to take a special time to pray that there are no issues so we can begin 

purchasing plane tickets for February. 

We have had many opportunities to reach out to communities this fall with the gospel. We have 

been excited over the past few weeks to work with several churches across America with their 

outreach programs. I remember sharing the gospel with a man who was still recovering from 

open heart surgery. He said he was amazed at the timing of this as he has felt God tugging at his 

heart recently. We praise the Lord for providentially leading us together for such a time as this. 

Do pray we would continue to bear fruit for our labor as we finish up the deputation trail. 

We also wanted to update everyone on the upcoming moving expenses we mentioned in our last 

update. Beyond the plane tickets we will purchase soon is a minivan we plan to buy once inland, 

as well as funds for a rental home in New Zealand we will need. We will also be shipping a 40ft 

container full of household goods and scores of ministry material for distribution including 

50,000 John & Romans and much more. At this point, over half of the funds needed have already 

been set aside. There is still about $10,000 we will need before we leave in February. Should 

anyone desire more information in regards to these expenses or the ministry material still needed 

feel free to contact us. 

Again, we thank everyone for their prayers and financial support! We look forward to serving on 

your behalf in New Zealand in the coming months as we prepare to move to New Zealand this 

next year.  

Your Missionaries to New Zealand,  

Devin, Amy, Micah, Faith and little ? Frost 

 


